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on Tuesday, May 08, 2012

Comment:

I welcome the effort to have one centralized system and one pass in establishing the information necessary to
satisfy the regulations. I believe the 2 hour window is tough enough (especially for smaller shops) that are
limited in staff. I think shortening this will add undue pressure and serve little in the end for transparancy.


